
THE COLLEGE OF THE IMMACULATE 

CONCEPTION 

 

 

 

 

 

Summerhill College 

Enrolment and Information Night 

ON 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 15th, 2018 

7:00PM 

IN 

THE COLLEGE GYM  

 

The Principal and Staff invite students and their parents/guardians to 

attend an information evening and to view our school building. 

 

If you are unable to attend please contact us on 071-9160311 or email 

info@summerhillcollege.ie. Applications for entry into first year for 

2019/2020 must be submitted to the school office by 4pm on Thursday 

November 29th 2018. Late applications will be placed on a waiting list. 

mailto:info@summerhillcollege.ie

